
Bamburgh Parish Council 

 

Minutes of the Annual Parish meeting held on Monday 8th May 2017 @ 6.30pm 

 

Present:- J. Aldred (JB), B. Brook (BB), M. Wilson(MW) , D. Miller (DM), Cllr Guy 

Renner-Thompson 

Apologies –  None 

 

1. Election of Officials – supervised by David Miller 

2. Jude Aldred resigned as current Chair – Jude thanked everyone for their help 

and support over the past years, it has been an honour to represent the 

Village. 

3. Margie Wilson also resigned as a Councillor – Thanks were given to Margie 

for her invaluable support, she will continue to represent the Parish Council on 

the Neighbourhood Plan until its conclusion which is fitting considering all of 

her hard work. 

a. Chair Proposed Barbara Brook – Jude Aldred  

b. Seconded – DM 

c. Barbara Brook to be new Chair – Carried 

d. Vice Chair  proposed Andrew Bardgett – DM 

e. Seconded - BB  

4. Minutes of the last AGM – accepted and signed 

5. Chairman Report was circulated.  BB gave personal thanks to Cllr Woodman 

who has also resigned, and Everyone for their help and support throughout 

the last year.    BB also thanked Jude Aldred for her role as Chair, for the last 

13 years, Bamburgh is a better place to live and visit because of Jude’s 

endeavours, she will be sorely missed as chair but we are all very delighted 

she is staying on the council. 

6. Financial Report @ 31/03/2017 C/Acc - £2356.96 Dep Acc - £12351.97

  

6.1 The accounts and audit information were approved. 

 


